Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures, 15th June, 1936,

Dear 8ir,

T enclose herewith, for your information and guidance,
a8 copy of letter which has today been addressed to Messrs, Sir
Joseph W, Isherwood % Co,, Ltd,, regarding a plan shewing
eruilser stern and after peak framing for Messrs, Howaldtswerke's
Yard No, 756, together with a copy of the plan in question,

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

A. Chisholm, Esq.,

HAMBURG.,




